



Department of Development

JOHN F. STIBAL Director

December 13, 2002

The Honorable Jeannette Bell and Members of the Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

RE: Consideration of approval of the sale of City-owned land located at 9** S. 70 St.,

located at the northeast corner of vacated W. Walker St. and S. 70 St. to Whitnall Summit Company.

Dear Mayor Bell and Common Council Members:

This letter is to inform you that the Plan Commission, at its meeting held on Wednesday, December 4, 2002, recommended that you approve the above-referenced approval of sale.

Respectfully,

John F. Stibal

Director, Department of Development

8 Steland

JFS:jmg

cc: Steven J. Schaer, Principal Planner

h\p\ws-7-s-c